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Littlehampton Leap Bridge Jump 

 
Mariners are advised that the annual Arun Divers bridge jump will 
take place from the Arun Footbridge (the Red Bridge) on Sunday 8

th
 

February 2015. 
 
This charity event involves personnel jumping from the bridge into 
the water and will commence at 1230 hours.  Mariners are 
requested to keep well clear, and if passing to do so at minimal 
speed and with due regard to this event.  A safety boat will be in 
attendance throughout the event which is expected to last 
approximately one hour. 
 
Mariners can request further information by telephone on 01903-
721215 or via VHF Channel 71 during office hours or on the 
harbour mobile on (+44) 0777 574 3078. 
 
This Local Notice to Mariners is self-cancelling on 9

th
 February 

2015. 
 
 

 
Billy Johnson 
Harbour Master 
 
5th February 2015 
 


